

Kea Community Primary School

2 December 2020

Dear Year 2 Parent/Carer

This week we are administering a Phonics Screening Check with your child. The phonics screening check is a National check which would normally have taken place in June 2020. However, due to school closures the government cancelled the check and have asked all schools to carry out the screening at the start of December 2020 instead.

It is a quick and easy check of your child's phonics knowledge and progress. The check links very well with the Read, Write, Inc. teaching that your child has received and their daily phonics work is very similar to the words they will encounter in the screening.

We will inform you about how your child has done in the screening once all the scores have been submitted and a national pass mark set.

If you have any questions regarding the Phonics Screening Check please do not hesitate to ask me.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Rebecca Olive (Literacy Leader)